
 

 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 13th March 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
The Year 2 children will be visiting Toot Hill library again this term to continue to look 
at a book called ‘Hedgehog Orienteering’, they will be making hedgehog book marks 
and finishing the day with the story ‘The Day the Crayons Quit’ .   
 
Sycamore class will be going on Tuesday 20th March at 1.00pm and Oak class will 
visit on Friday 23rd March at 1.00pm. 
 
We will need 2 parent volunteers per class to help walk the children over to Toot Hill.  
If you are able to help please let the class teacher know or notify us on the reply slip 
below.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs L Barbuti 
Acting Head of School 
 
 


